THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

3 October 2019

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 20 September 2019, I am pleased to inform that the plenary
meeting of the General Assembly to endorse the political declaration of the High-level Political
Forum on Sustainable Development convened under the auspices of the General Assembly
(SDG Summit), will be held on Tuesday, 15 October 2019, at 11:00 a.m. in the General
Assembly Hall.

Delegations on the waiting list for speakers from the plenary segment of the SDG
Summit may express interest to speak after the adoption of the political declaration. In this
regard, interested delegations are to direct requests to the General Assembly Affairs Branch,
via Mr. Carlos Galindo (galindo@un.org).

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Tijjani Muhamn2&-Bande

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



